Christina Marciniak

From: Julia Lee [jungwha-lee@northwestern.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 2:50 PM

To: Christina Marciniak

Subject: Lubiprostone manuscript

Dear Dr. Marciniak,

I confirm that |, the biostatistician, ran all the statistical analyses for the "Lubiprostone Compared to Standard Care in
the Treatment of Postoperative Opioid-induced Constipation in Rehabilitation Patients: A Double-Blind Active

Comparator Trial" manuscript.
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding statistical results.

Thanks,
Julia Lee

Jungwha "Julia" Lee, PhD, MPH

Assistant Professor

Biostatistics Collaboration Center
Department of Preventive Medicine
Feinberg School of Medicine

Northwestern University

680 N. Lake Shore Drive, Suite 1400
Chicago, IL 60611-4407

Ph:312.503.2292 | Fax: 312.908.9588
www.feinberg.northwestern.edu/depts/bcc




